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The Southwest Region of the National Dental PBRN held two productive sessions at the 2015 SCDA meeting! In one session attendees were 
introduced to the structure and function of the network. In a subsequent session, attendees participated in a Technology of Participation session to 

generate research ideas relevant to special needs populations. 
The research ideas generated can be seen below!


